
CASE STUDY

ANNUAL ENGLISH PLAY
Annual English Play was held at Jr B on 
16th May, 2023. Students at Sector B 
Junior showcased their extraordinary 
talent in the Annual English Play, 
presenting the timeless classic, "The 
Wizard of Oz." 
We are proud of our young performers 
for lighting up the stage and inspiring all 
of us.  

EDITOR'S NOTE
Dear Parents,
Welcome to The Bravian Post Newsletter 2022-2023.  As the session has come to an 
end, I would like to remind the Bravians to make the most of the summer vacation 
and come back with renewed vigor for the new school year.
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Happy Holidays!

EID MILAN PARTY 
Eid Milan Party was celebrated at Jr B on 
5th May, 2023. Eid is a time of unity, love, 
and compassion, and our Eid Milan Party 
at Sector B Junior truly exemplified these 
values. It was a day filled with joy and 
celebration of togetherness. Students 
and their teachers shared joyful 
moments, creating memories that last a 
lifetime.



LIGHTS, CAMERA, ACTION! 
MOVIE DAY

Movie Day transported the children 
to a world of animated wonders, 
where beloved characters came to 
life on the silver screen, igniting 
their imaginations.
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As the school year came to a close, our preschoolers 
of all three campuses (Sectors A, F & Orchard) were 
treated to a delightful week filled with laughter, 
creativity, and memorable moments. Fun took center 
stage as each day brought a new adventure, leaving 
the children brimming with joy. Let's take a journey 
through this extraordinary week of celebration and 
explore the magic that was unfolded.

(May 25 - May 31)

PRESCHOOL VISIT

Preschoolers visited Jr B on 4th May, 2023. “From curious explorers to confident 
grade 1 students in the making." Our Preschool Prep students got to tour their future 
school campus, met their new teachers, and enjoyed a special welcome 
performance. 
There were big smiles and excitement all around as our Preschoolers experienced 
their first visit to Junior B school.

A WEEK OF FUN AND LAUGHTER
PRESCHOOLERS' YEAR-END EXTRAVAGANZA! 



SPLASH! SPLASH! WATER FUN DAY

PAJAMA PARTY & 
WACKY HAIR DAY

Water Fun Day provided a refreshing escape from the summer 
heat as the preschoolers engaged in playful water fights, 
bonding with their peers and making lasting memories.

Pajama Party and Wacky Hair Day 
allowed the children to express their 
creativity and sense of having fun by 
donning cozy pajamas and showcasing 
unique and quirky hairstyles.

Art and Craft Day fostered creativity as 
the children explored a variety of 
materials and techniques, creating their 
own masterpieces under the guidance of 
their teachers.

UNLEASHING THE INNER PICASSO

DAY



CELEBRATING THE YEAR-END PARTY

STEPPING INTO BRIGHT FUTURES
PRESCHOOL GRADUATION DAY 

(May 27 - May 30)

The enchanting Puppet Show 
captivated the preschoolers, 
captivating their attention 
and inspiring their love for 
storytelling through the 
whimsical characters and 
captivating performances.

The week concluded with a grand 
Year-End Party, where the children 
celebrated their achievements 
and bid farewell to the school year 
with music, games, and delicious 
treats.
Fun Week provided a platform for 
the preschoolers to develop social 
skills, creativity, and a sense of joy 
in learning. It was a week they will 
cherish as they step into the next 
stage of their educational journey.

Preschool Graduation Day marked a 
significant milestone for our young 
learners, as they took their final steps 
towards a new chapter in their educational 
journey. Amidst a joyous atmosphere, their 
families gathered to honor the 
accomplishments of our preschool 
graduates. Prep Graduation Ceremony was 
conducted in all three campuses of 
preschool (Sectors A, F & Orchard) which 
was a heart warming event as our KG class 
bid farewell to their beloved Prep students, 
who shared touching dialogues, speeches, 
and performances, leaving lasting 
impressions on everyone's hearts. The prep 
students reciprocated with their own heart 
warming goodbye speeches, expressing 
their gratitude and fondness, accompanied 
by delightful performances.

MAGICAL PUPPET SHOW



PRESCHOOL VISIT
To promote a sense of belonging and familiarity among Preschool students who will 
graduate to Primary Wing now, the coordinator and teachers at Orchard Campus 
organized a short welcome visit for the prep students. The grade 1 teachers walked 
them through the campus and the classrooms and showed them different areas of 
the school. An engaging storytelling session was followed by the teachers to gel with 
the students. The teachers distributed giveaways to the little ones to serve as 
souvenirs.

MOTHER'S DAY

“Life doesn't come with a manual but 
with a mother”, this reminds us of the 
invaluable role that mothers play in 
our lives. Embracing this sentiment, the 
students at BTSC Orchard Campus 
expressed their love and appreciation 
for their mothers on Mother's Day in 
collaboration with their art teachers. They crafted handmade cards, pouring their 
hearts into each creation. These personalized token of affection were a testament to 
the special bond they shared with their mothers.

The students at Orchard Campus showcased their linguistic 
prowess as they eagerly participated in the Spelling Bee 
Competition. Such 
initiatives are arranged 
to develop a sense of 

keen observation and encourage our 
students to enhance their range of 
vocabulary, consciously. 
The participants navigated through 
rounds of increasingly complex words, 
displaying their indepth understanding of 
phonetics and spelling rules. The 
management congratulated all the 
participants for their exceptional 
performance by distributing the 
certificates.



33rd IKMC 2023 
The 33rd International Kangaroo Mathematics Contest was held in Bahria Town 
School and College, Premium Campus, Sector-F on 2nd May 2023.
The candidates participated from all over Pakistan out of which our contestants won 
the silver and bronze medal.
The results are as follows:
Candidate                                            Class                    Medal
Ibrahim Ahmed                               Grade VIII               Silver
Mohammed Abdullah Yousaf    Grade VI                 Bronze

PANEL DISCUSSION (ALL CAMPUSES)
In collaboration with the Teachers Learning Association, a panel discussion was 
planned on 'Climate Change, Sustainability 
and our Role' for the teachers and school 
leaders at BTSC.
Our panelists; Ms. Nazifa Butt, the Senior 
Manager, Climate and Energy Programme 
at WWF, Mr. Sami Shah, an environmental 
enthusiast, Ms. Rukhsana Zafar, who has 
over twenty years of experience in the field 
of education particularly linked with the role 
of teachers and management, talked about 
the climatic catastrophes, the role of 
individuals and industries in its cause and 
the possible solutions to the climatic issues. 

FAREWELL PARTY
Boys of graďe XI, Sector-F, hosted a 
colourful farewell party for their seniors in 
grade XII on 4th of May 2023. The event 
was an amalgamation of talent and 
excitement. It showcased skits, singing, 
dancing and speeches. The outgoing 
class was highly mesmerized by the 
efforts put up by their juniors.


